
NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

RESIDENTS OF THE TOWN OF PEARL RIVER 

No5fica5on of (LSL) Lead Service Lines 

 

 

 

The Town’s water system has NO lead service lines as it was constructed aKer the 
Lead Ban of 1988, as verified by the following items: 

On August 22, 1995, the Town of Pearl River approved the bids received for the 
construc5on of its water distribu5on system and first public water well. 

Construc5on of these improvements was completed in 1997.  In 2004, a 2nd water 
well was added to the system.   

 

 


